
 

Scoil Mhuire an Fhiacail 

Feakle National School 

Introduction 

This policy was drawn up by the staff and Board of Management of Scoil Mhuire 

an Fhiacail following the decision of the parent body to introduce a school 

uniform. The uniform came into effect for the 2017/2018 academic year.  

The decision on the colour and style of the uniform was voted on by the parents 

of Scoil Mhuire in the second and third terms of 2016/2017 school year.  

Pupils are expected to wear their school uniform every day and also whilst on 

tours/daytrips with the school.  

All pupils should show due respect to both their own uniform and to all peers’. 

No damage should purposefully be carried out on another uniform.   

School Uniform 

 Crested navy tracksuit jumper – supplier Carmel Burke (All Seasons 

Sport) 

 Navy tracksuit bottoms 

 White polo t-shirt 

Girls can wear a navy pinafore or navy skirt. They are not obliged to do so.  

During good weather children can wear navy shorts.  

Other Considerations 

 Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 

 Long hair should be neatly kept – tied back and out of eyes. 

 Children bring a canvas bag/bag for life to school to store their coat in at 

school. These bags hang at the back of the room and have been found to 

be successful in containing the spread of head lice.  

Ratification: This policy was ratified by the Board of Management on 29th 

November 2017         


